
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
 

OATH OF OFFICE TO 
RE-ELECTED SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER 

 
 
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION: 
 
The following individual was re-elected to the Beaverton School Board on     
May 21, 2013.  The Board Chair will swear in the following to continue service: 
 
 
 Zone 7  Linda Degman 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(13-302) Be it resolved that Linda Degman, re-elected School Board 
  member has been sworn into office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
July 8, 2013 


